
 

ADDENDUM NO. 1 
IFB#6-2014/2015 Phase I Parking Lot Paving Project 
 
 
Addendum for Phase I Parking Lot Paving Project IFB#6-2014/2015 is amended in the following particulars and in 
these particulars only.  All provisions of the original documents shall remain in force, except as specifically 
modified or changed herein or by other Addenda issued by GCSC. This Addendum is hereby made part of the 
Contract Documents of the IFB. 
 
 
RESPONSE TO WRITTEN QUESTIONS RECEIVED: 
 
Question #1:  Can you get a copy of non-mandatory bid meeting sign in sheet? 

 Yes, view attachments. 
 
Question #2:  Can you provide a budget or an estimate of construction? 

 The intent is for bidders to provide the college with the cost to perform work according to 
plans and specifications.  Our estimate is approximately $1.5M 

 
Question #3:  Are there any changes to plans? 

 Yes, view attachments.  
 
 
This addendum is to notify vendors that all questions for IFB#6-2014/2015 Phase I Parking Lot Paving 
Project is due no later than June 3, 2015 at 5:00 PM (CST).  As stated in the IFB it is the sole responsibility of 
vendors to check gulfcoast.edu/procurement webpage for updates and addendums.  Final addendum will be 
posted Thursday, June 4, 2015.  ALL questions must be submitted in writing to:  Mr. Fred Brown, 
Procurement Director, via email to: fbrown3@gulfcoast.edu or Faxed to (850) 767-8043.  Please be sure to 
reference the project as listed in the subject line above.  DO NOT submit questions directly to FLA.   
 
 
June 3, 2015 at 5:00PM is the last date and time vendor can submit questions on this project.  All vendors are 
responsible for receiving and reading Addendums on project.  All Addendums will be post at 
gulfcoast.edu/procurement. 
 
Fred Brown, Procurement Director 
 
 
      

Signature 





        Bagwell Engineering, Inc. 
 216 E. Government St. 

Pensacola, FL 32502 
Phone: (850) 462-8040 ▪ Fax: (850) 502-4210 

www.bagwellengineering.com 
 

 
 

May 28, 2015 

Re:  Gulf Coast State College Phase 1 Campus Improvement – Revision #1 

The following electrical items are changes and/or clarifications to the GCSC Phase 1 project.  Sheets E-1, 

E-6, and E-7 have been affected with this revision.  The attached sheets and descriptions below will 

identify the associated changes.  

Sheet E-1A 

 The new light poles will be increased to a 10” pole base diameter.  New model numbers are 

shown on the lighting fixture schedule.   

Sheet E-6A 

 Clarified the Electrical Pole Base for Fixtures ‘PL’ and ‘PL2” detail. 

Sheet E-6B 

 Added a pole base conduit detail for better understanding of project requirements.  There will 

be two 2” conduits, four 1” conduits, and one 3/4" conduit stubbed up into each pole base.   

Sheet E-7A 

 Concrete pole base foundations have been changed to accommodate a 10” pole base diameter.  

The top part of the base shall be a diamond pattern installed per the architect and GCSC 

personnel direction. 

Please don’t hesitate to contact me with any questions or comments.   

Thank you, 

 
David M. Bagwell, PE, RCDD 
Electrical Engineer 
 

 

(See attachments below) 
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